
 
 
RE: 2016 HR-V 

 

 

 
What is the reason for this notice? 

Our records indicate that a NON-COMPLIANCE RECALL has not been completed on this 
vehicle; refer to the address card for the affected VIN. There is a possibility that the emissions 
certification label under the hood may be missing or have incorrect information listed. This 
would cause the vehicle to be noncompliant with applicable emission regulations. 

What should you do? 

Please contact any authorized Honda dealer for an appointment to have your vehicle inspected 
and, if necessary, repaired. The dealer will check to see if the emissions label is missing or has 
incorrect information listed. Because the label and the vehicle’s VIN are matched, if your vehicle 
is missing the label or the label has incorrect information, a replacement label will have to be 
ordered and you will have to return to the dealer a second time to have it applied. This work will 
be done free of charge.  

California Owners Only: 

The DMV will not renew your registration until this recall has been completed. After completing 
the repair procedure, your dealer will give you a Vehicle Emission Recall - Proof of Correction 
certificate. Please make sure the dealer completes and gives you the certificate. Keep the 
certificate for your records as proof that the emissions recall was completed. Submit the 
certificate to the DMV only if the DMV requests it. 

If you have questions 

If you have any questions about this notice, or you need assistance locating a dealer, contact 
Honda Automobile Customer Service at 1-888-234-2138. You may also find this information at 
www.Hondacars.com.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this campaign may cause you. 

 

Sincerely, 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. 
Honda Automobile Division 

 

 

NOTICE: If this is a leased vehicle, please forward this notice to the lessee. 
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October 2016   This notice applies to your vehicle:

Dear


